
WDAX 
McRAE, GEORGIA 

July 30, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Gears 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of 

July 22, in reference to reception of W -D -A -X. 

It gives me great pleasure to 

confirm your letter as entirely correct. We 

have begun our daily broadcasts, and sincere- 

ly hope that you may listen to our Station a- 

gain. 

WH/dh 

Sincerely, 

144,7>kt- Artr 
WALTON HART 
CHIEF ENGINEER 
W -D -A -X 

RADIO TELFAIR, INCORPORATED 


